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Hi
 
I am a property owner in Seabrook Manor, Portmarnock and I am writing to lodge an
OBJECTION to proposed Night Time Flights in/out of Dublin  Airport between the hours of 11pm
– 7am.
 
The noise of aircraft during the night would be unbearable and would have a very detrimental
effect on sleep patterns and quality of sleep. We are all entitled to a restful night’s sleep which is
essential for our physical and mental health and wellbeing.
 
Kind Regards
John
 

John Norton

 




